
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

    Newsletter for March 7, 2024 
PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

 REMEMBER TO ORDER YOUR 2023-2024 
YEARBOOK.  THE COST IS $17.00 EACH AND 
ALL ORDERS ARE DUE TO THE OFFICE OR ON 
LINE BY APRIL 5th.  You can order on line at:  
ybpay.com     
and use Yearbook ID code: 9023524   
OR order envelopes are available from the 
office.   

                    SCHOOL ADMISSION OPEN!  K– 5 
Registration for NEW or RENEWING students for the 2024-2025 academic year began on Feb-
ruary 1, 2024 and our Admission Specialist will be available to help guide you through the 
process and answer any questions! The forms packages per student are available at the 
school office. If you have questions or would like help with the forms, please call the school 
office at  330-452-0125 and set up an appointment.  Monday through Friday 8:30 am -2:00 
pm or email to kwertman@youngstowndiocese.org 

CELEBRATIONS 
When your child has a special celebration (ex. birthday) and you 
want to give the class a treat you must: 

• OK it with the classroom teacher first 

• Let the school office know what day and time was agreed 
upon with the teacher 

• Drop the treat off at the main office for the teacher to dis-
tribute to the class at the time that works best with their 
schedule that day 

We can not have families coming into the school and have a 
“party”.  Please respect these rules. 

GRADE 5 MAKING SMOOTHIES 
Our 5th graders have been doing a cooking/nutrition class every Wednesday for the last several weeks with  Mrs. Elizabeth 
Schweigert, Extension Agent through Central State University.  They have enjoyed learning about foods and what is good for 
them.  In these pictures they got to ride a bike to run the blenders to make their own smoothie.  Thank you to Mrs. Schweigert 
for coming and teaching our students about nutrition. 

SPRING PICTURES 
We will having our spring pictures taken on Monday, March 18th.  All students  
will have their picture taken.  Students may dress up that day in what you would 
like their pictures taken in.  (Make sure you follow the dress code guidelines).  
There is a preorder envelope for each student in the blue folders today.  If you 
want to preorder, return the envelope on picture day with your student or you 
can preorder on line by following the directions on the envelope. 
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